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Notice Regarding Endorsement of TCFD Recommendations and Information 
Disclosure 

DAISHINKU CORP. (hereinafter, the “Company”) has decided to endorse the recommendations issued by the 

“Task Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures (TCFD*)” and has disclosed information regarding climate 

change. 

The Company has published the DAISHINKU Group Environmental Policy as a basic policy for environmental 

initiatives, underlining our belief in achieving both profit generation and environmental conservation concurrently. 

In March 2023, we reviewed our environmental policy and declared the “Scope 1+2” Carbon Neutrality Challenge 

in 2030 as a new initiative. This initiative reflects our commitment to achieving a sustainable society for future 

generations, in collaboration with all stakeholders, and to becoming a corporation trusted by the entire society. 

Furthermore, since climate change risk is an urgent issue that is common throughout the world, the Company has 

decided to endorse the recommendations issued by the TCFD in order to respond to climate change risk. 

The Company will continue to work toward carbon neutrality and disclose information in line with TCFD 

recommendations. 

Please check our website for more details of the disclosure. 

https://www.kds.info/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/tcfd_en.pdf 

*TCFD refers to the Task Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures, established by the Financial Stability 

Board (FSB) at the request of G20 in 2015, to examine how climate-related information should be disclosed and 

how financial institutions should respond. It recommends that companies disclose information regarding climate 

change-related risks and opportunities in four areas: “governance,” “strategy,” “risk management,” and “metrics 

and targets.”


